Richland Elementary PTO Meeting Minutes May 12, 2021

Virtual Meeting through ZOOM

Attendees:

Jenna Sloan Sloan Curren Jessica Wilson Jennifer Beuse Amy Tannert Rene Hoy Lauren Oeler Beth Cassisi Kristy Ryer Sara Hurwitz Rebeccah Hoffman Tamia Patterson Shawnika Hunt Bethany Weakland Diane White Nicole Cugliari

Lovern Hayes-Brown

I. Call to Order

- Welcome/Opening Statement- Amy Tannert
- March 2021 Minutes approved by Rene Hoy and Sloan Curren

II. Principal's Update- Ms. Sloan

- PSSA's are finished
- End of Year Events
 - Field day will happen (all grades)
 - 3rd Grade Fun Day is currently being planned
- Yearbooks arrived and will be distributed

III. Guest Speaker- Paula Giran

- Eden Hall Assistant Principal and Principal of PRVA
- Transition into Eden Hall
 - Virtual Orientation has been sent out
 - There will be an opportunity for students to visit and walk through the school later in the summer
- What to expect
 - 4th grade teachers still walk students to encore
 - 4 Biomes
 - 1. Aquatics
 - 2. Desert
 - 3. Forest
 - 4. Grasslands
 - RAM Time every day
 - Explore Time at end of day
 - Clubs typically start mid-October
 - 1. Information on this will be sent through the Friday Flash when available
- Transition Placements
 - Students are placed based on Math pathways
- Find Your Classroom Day
 - Fun Day for Students
 - Food Trucks/DJ
 - Big family/community event

IV. Old Business- Updates

- Field Day and 3rd Grade Fun Day are still happening
 - Will be closed to spectators this year
- Yearbooks have arrived and will be distributed

V. New Business- Upcoming Events

- Voting for PTO Executive Board Members for 2021-2022 school year
 - Voting results
 - 1. President- Sloan Curren
 - 2. Vice President, Enrichment- Jen McCurdy
 - 3. Vice President, Membership- Shawni Hunt
 - 4. Treasurer- Beth Cassisi
 - 5. Secretary- Nicolette Guerrieri
- Budget for 2021-2022 school year was approved
- RAM Run
 - Occurs at North Park
 - Some of the proceeds go to Richland Elementary
 - Kids activities
 - DJ
 - Awards Ceremony

.

Have a great summer! We look forward to seeing you next school year!